LAW OFFICES OF

HucH MACFARLAND
NEWENGLAND BUILDING

TOPEKA, KANSAS

November 15, 1937

Dr. F. C. Allen
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor:

A week ago I went to Purdue to spend
the week-end with F rank. He especially
asked about you and asked me if I would write
to you for him.

He says he is very busy and from the
looks of things, he is. Purdue impressed me
as being a very fine school and Frank is getting
along very well, much better L think than he
would have at Kansas University, for which

suggestion I thank you very much.

I know if you are near Purdue at any time
Frank would be delighted to see you.

With kindest personal regards, 1l am,

Yours very sincerely,

Gl
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